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Digester Lid Disposal 
 
In February we had one of the digester lids removed at the Waste Water Treatment 
plant as damage had caused the lid to sink and no longer function properly.  The plan at 
that time was to remove and evaluate for repair or to consider alternative covers. 
 
BF&S and Thieneman have both evaluated the lid coming to the conclusion that the lid 
is not salvageable.  I am recommending that we allow Thieneman to dispose of the lid.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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